Lindsey Ozbolt

From:

Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent:

Monday, August 18, 2014 3:28 PM

To: Cc: craj461@ecy.wa.gov

Subject:

dicklanden@aol.com

Attachments:

Landen-Ecology2-letter.pdf; Landen-Ecology2.pdf; Ecology_letter_2_aerial_photo.bmp

Good afternoon Cathy,

This email is in regards to the additional information you requested of Mr. Landen via Kittitas County for Shoreline Variance Permit SV-14-00001 in an August 4, 2014 letter. I am forwarding you the information that was provided to me by Mr. Landen which includes a letter from his architect and three (3) additional drawings of the site and its use. It is my understanding that this information has already been provided to you by Mr. Landen's architect via email on August 11, 2014.

FW: RE: Landen vacation house: application SV-14-00001

Please confirm that Mr. Landen and Kittitas County have responded to your request in a timely fashion, thereby meeting the deadline of September 4, 2014 so as this application does not become inactive.

If you have any questions or require anything additional of Kittitas County, please let me know.

Regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt Planner II Community Development Services 411 North Ruby St., Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926 509.962.7637

From: dicklanden@aol.com [mailto:dicklanden@aol.com]

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2014 10:53 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Fwd: RE: Landen vacation house: application SV-14-00001

----Original Message----

From: Bart Shorack

bshorack@bpharch.com>

To: craj461 < craj461@ecy.wa.gov> Cc: dicklanden < dicklanden@aol.com> Sent: Mon, Aug 11, 2014 4:56 pm

Subject: RE: Landen vacation house: application SV-14-00001

Ms. Reed-

Dick Landen informed me that a second letter to you is needed.

That letter is attached, with two additional attachments with supplemental information.

Bart Shorack BPH Architects (425) 774-4701, Ext. 19 <u>bshorack@bpharch.com</u>